
  August 5, 2025  
To whom it may concern: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Change in the Timing of the Final Report of the Governance Enhancement Special Committee 
 
The “Notice of Receipt of the Interim Report of the Governance Enhancement Special Committee” dated February 
7, 2025 announced that the Committee plans to compile the final report by this summer. 

The Committee has held meetings once or twice a month and carried out discussions since September last year, 
but committee members have suggested that there is still room for further discussions. 

In light of this situation, the Committee decided to revise the timing of the final report to early October in order to 
deepen discussions. 

Although the timing of the final report has been revised, there is no change in the Company’s policy to respond 
promptly without waiting for the final report in the event that the Committee makes recommendations that should be 
addressed before the final report. 

The Group will continue to work diligently to build an effective compliance system and a highly transparent 
governance structure. 
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Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. 
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